
NOTIFICATION REGARDING CHANGE IN THE DATES FOR GROUP DISCUSSION AND 

PERSONAL INTERVIEW 

17/03/2020 

The dates for GD and PI for admission into the MBA programme of Tezpur University are 2nd, 3rd 

and 4th April 2020. Till now the dates have not been changed. However, please keep on 

following our web-site for any sudden changes in dates keeping in mind the current situation. 
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